v Nelfo
I

[

Dear Third Grade Families, %

Here is a list of supplies that will be helpful to get our school year started
off right! If you are unable to purchase any items on the list, please email
us at [hathaway@boquetvalleycsd.org or [bubbins@boquetvalleycsd.org
and we will be sure that supplies are available for your child.

Happy Shopping!

Thank you!
Mrs. Hathaway and Mrs. Bubbins ©

v’ 24 pack of crayons or colored pencils

V' 2 Elmer’s glue sticks

v’ 1 pair of scissors

v’ 1 blue pocket folder

v’ 2 pencil boxes (one for the classroom & one for Art)
v’ 2 highlighters

Thank you in advance for supplying our classrooms with these necessities!
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